Report - Friends of Satarkweather Creek notice for SASY

Friends of Starkweather Creek hold their annual membership meeting at 6:30 pm on October
20" at Olbrich Gardens. Doors open 6 pm. An on-line survey at starkweatherfriends .org asks input on
issues about FSC & the Starkweather watershed. Please join us for presentation on activities plus
project discussion. Board member nominations will be welcomed and accepted. Cider and snacks will
be available. Special thanks to Doug Johnson, whose term as co-chair is completed.

Submitted by John Steines



